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WEEKLY UPDATE WITH PHOTOS 

For week commencing 3rd July 2023 
 

 

• Fourth Floor, Core A and B have now been poured 
 

• The columns and walls to Core A from Fourth Floor to Fifth Floor are now completed 
 

• The columns and walls to Core B from Fourth to Fifth Floor are in progress and are to be 
completed early next week 
 

• We have started the decking to the Fifth Floor of Core A with reinforcement install to follow 
 

• Decking and reinforcement to the Fifth Floor, Core B will follow completion of Core A 
 

• We have started laying tarmac to external areas. Approximately 50% of the works are 
complete, with remaining works to finish on Monday 

 

• We have started the install of the precast concrete stairs to both Core A and B 
 

• In the next few weeks, we will be commencing a few other trades including lightweight steel 
framing, windows, brick, and blockwork  
 

• A new Traffic Marshal has started on site on Monday 26th June. He has been fully briefed 
on the traffic management plan and the importance of adhering to the correct directional 
flow of traffic. The current traffic management plan is to bring vehicles down Russell Road 
when approaching site, and send vehicles up Sunbury Lane when leaving  
 

• Litter picking of the surrounding roads is taking place daily. We aim to get all subcontractors 
involved in this process to stress the importance of keeping the local community clean 

 
• Please note, site will be open on Saturday 1st July. Permitted working hours are 8am – 1pm 

 
 
Following a decline in attendance to our resident drop-in sessions, we will now be hosting these 
sessions on a quarterly basis at our site office. We hope that the change in frequency and 
adjustment to timing will allow more residents to attend and engage with us about any questions or 
concerns they may have. 

 
The next resident’s drop-in session will be held on Wednesday 6th September from 4pm – 6pm. 
Should you need to reach us sooner, you can email us on residents@hill.co.uk or call our free 
phone number on 0800 032 6760 
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    The Powder House 
       Gunpowder Mill 
       Powdermill Lane 
       Waltham Abbey 
       Essex, EN9 1BN 

 0800 032 6760 (free phone) 8am to 8pm, seven days a week 
 
 residents@hill.co.uk 
 

Contact our Social Value and Community Team 

Tony Johnson 
Senior Site Manager 
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